
    Edgartown Board of Health  
    Joint Meeting Board of Selectman  

April 17, 2020 4:00PM   
Via Zoom  

Harold T. Zadeh   E. Garrett Orazem, DMD   Meegan M. Lancaster  

At 4:00 PM the ZOOM meeting was opened by M. Serpa, Chair with Michael J. Donaroma and A. 

Smadbeck. James Hagerty town administrator stated due to Gove. Baker’s Oder the meeting is being 

held remotely.  

Ms. Serpa addressed the first item which was an extension for the construction restrictions with 

Matt Poole providing information. Agent Poole  stated the second supplement of the construction 

restrictions will be extended until 8am on April 27.  Clarification was made by Dr. Orazem that allowed 1 

to 2 people on each site.  Agent Poole added the provision for safety will include distancing and hand 

washing.  Member Orazem moved to approve for the BOH to approve the dates, restrictions and 

guidelines for the next steps in the plan. Member Lancaster seconded. Unanimous.  

Mr. Smadbeck then moved to approve for the BOS. Mr. Donaroma seconded. Unanimous  

The Board then thanked all present for their efforts. A discussion took place regarding an 

upcoming Steamship Authority where the BOS will wait until after their meeting to review policies.  

The meeting adjourned at 4:17PM  

Respectfully submitted, 
Janet Anthony-Hathaway  
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